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Kelley	Drye	&	Warren	LLP's	Communications	Practice	Group	issues	a	weekly	FCC	Update	for	clients
which	summarizes	the	principal	activities	in	selected	proceedings	of	importance	to	competitive
telecom	providers.	Highlights	in	this	issue	include:

Commission	Releases	a	Biennial	Regulatory	Review	of	Regulations	Administered	by	the	Wireline
Competition	Bureau.

Federal-State	Joint	Board	on	Universal	Service	Seeks	Comment	on	the	Merits	of	Using	Auctions
to	Determine	High-Cost	Universal	Service	Support.

Commission	Seeks	Comment	on	Competition	Bidding	Procedures	for	Auction	No.	68	for	FM
Broadcast	Construction	Permits.


